
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 August 2006 

9. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 9.1 MOA NEIGHBOURHOOD COMMITTEE 
 
  Axel Wilkie, Secretary, MOA Neighbourhood Group, addressed the Board in respect to the 

possibility of Cambridge Terrace, between Barbadoes Street and Churchill Street, being closed.  
Board members asked staff to investigate the proposal put forward by  Mr Wilkie and he was 
thanked for his presentation. 

 
 9.2 CHARLESTON NEIGHBOURHOOD GROUP – MR JOHN HOSKIN 
 
  Mr John Hoskin and Ms Nicky Carter attended and spoke regarding the Junior Neighbourhood  

Support Scheme which they wished to introduce into St Annes and Phillipstown Primary 
Schools. Funding of $5,000 was sought from the Hagley Ferrymead Community Board to 
establish the scheme at these two schools.  The deputation was thanked for its presentation and 
requested to liaise with staff regarding the submission of a new application for funding or an 
amended form of their previous application. 

 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



